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ﬁ Outlook

Re:AES BESS & Solar Facility

From Dawn Glankoff <dglankoff@verizon.net>
Date Wed 6/11/2025 2:36 PM
To  Dominic J. Sisneros <djsisneros@santafecountynm.gov>

Cc  Dawn Glankoff <dglankoff@verizon.net>

Warning:

EXTERNAL EMAIL: Do not click any links or open any attachments unless you trust the sender and
know the content is safe.

Dear Mr. Sisneros.
| am vehemently opposed to having the lithium battery storage system and solar array in the
proposed property that boarders residential neighborhoods. | am most concerned about the water

usage and the risks of fire.

| do question why AES has chosen this land for this project when there are vast amounts of vacant
land in New Mexico for this type of development.

Thank you.
Regina Glankoff
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